
CLOTHING RETAIL BUSINESS PLANS

Mahogany Western Wear clothing retail business plan executive summary. Mahogany Western Wear is a western
apparel retail store catering to.

Most, with the exception of Clothes Etc. In addition, Standard and Poor's Industry Surveys suggest that
specialty retailing is the way to go. Here are the payment options that will be available in every of our outlets;
Payment by via bank transfer Payment via online bank transfer Payment via check Payment via mobile money
Payment with cash In view of the above, we have chosen banking platforms that will help us achieve our
payment plans without any itches. Throughout the process, research the best way to set your prices based on
the merchandise you're selling. It has been my experience that this product's market is both sexless as well as
ageless age 5 to  Spend some time considering best practices from other established stores, and distribute these
procedures to all new employees. A well thought-out business plan will give your business a greater chance at
success and help you avoid common pitfalls, such as unrealistic predictions of expenses and revenue. In
addition, during the summer of she was an original partner in a car part retailing business register in the State
of California as Core Enterprises. Therefore, with respect to customer aid the employee's ability to give advice
will need to be the strongest. By bringing in a group of children Target Market B to paint, they will either
return themselves or show others our product. In this association she was responsible for promotion and
scheduling of speakers and events. The Executive Summary The executive summary is the first and most
important section of your business plan, as it gives potential investors and decision-makers a snapshot of the
types of clothes you offer, identifies the potential market for your products, lists your mission statement, your
qualifications to run your retail business and details how your expertise will be an advantage in your
competitive industry. Of the existing indirect competition, there are few companies that will be able to
compete with Clothes As Art's price. Our POS software package includes integrated accounting modules,
including general ledger, accounts receivable, accounts payable, purchasing, and inventory control systems. A
caution will be given that the shop won't guarantee the results and no flammable materials will be allowed.
This is where the excitement begins. Associates at the company will be knowledgable and friendly. Boston
Rags, like Mark Zap's, decided to carry a line of clothing that is a "more simple" but still gives off "a
chameleon type of feel" in which "it can fit into any type of settingâ€”not too bright or loud. This will be the
same case with Clothes As Art's sweats. This is an increase of. This will be the store's major selling point. The
track record of the mall owners who own several plazas in the area of deli vering a fruitful market to their
renters has been shown conclusively by the longevity of and need for expansion of both the malls and plazas.
The reporting capabilities of our POS programs include sales, costs, and profits by salesperson or by category
for the day, month, and year-to-date. When making orders, consider the amount you'll need when you first
open your store, plus the inventory you'll need to regularly replace the items that sell. Pleasant residents have a
higher than average amount expendable income. High street and shopping centre stores developed correctly
still provide a profitable venture for most entrepreneurs. This plan received an Honorable Mention from the
Kennesaw State business plan competition. Most of all they will be entertained while creating their own
fashion art. Not only do you need to commit to a location in a specific state, in a specific town, but then you
need to consider the various neighborhoods and streets which will bring you foot traffic and a large consumer
base interested in and able to afford your merchandise. They will have to be able to emphasize the ease of the
painting process and therefore sell the product effectively.


